
                                                                              
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
Date: December 19, 2024 

You’ve Got Mail! 
Watch for the Judy Lannin Christmas Wish Tree Letter in your mailbox soon! 

 
Annie’s tail is wagging with excitement as she thinks about everyone finally getting the Judy Lannin 
Christmas Wish Tree letter – written by Debra McLean (with Annie’s help!). Every year, we share a donor 
story about how Winchester District Memorial Hospital (WDMH) has made a difference in their lives. 
And Debra and Annie’s story is a special one. Debra is a volunteer at WDMH and brings her dog Annie 
with her to provide comfort and support to both patients and staff. 
 
The Wish Tree letter includes tree ornament tags and invites our generous donors to give with heartfelt 
donations in memory, or in honour, of their loved ones.  That letter is now on its way! 
 
“The postal disruption has had an impact on the annual Wish Tree tradition, but we know the Wish Tree 
spirit will continue over the next few weeks,” notes Interim Executive Director Cindy Ault Peters. “There 
is still time to make a donation in memory or in honour of your loved ones.” 
 
And more good news. The beautiful tree in the hospital lobby will stay up in January and all names 
submitted with donations will be placed on ornaments and hung carefully by Foundation staff and 
hospital volunteers. 
 
There are many ways to give: 

 Donors can securely donate online at 
https://www.wdmhfoundation.ca/onlinegiving/donation/campaign or call the Foundation 
office at 613-774-2422 ext. 6162 or 6172 to make a credit card donation.  

 Visit www.wdmhfoundation.ca/wishtree to read the letter and download a donation form. 
 Visit one of the many local businesses who have the letter and donation forms for pick-up. 

These businesses are listed on www.wdmhfoundation.ca/wishtree.  
 Donors are also invited to stop by the Foundation office in the hospital’s front lobby to give. 

 
Proceeds from the Wish Tree go to the Family Care Fund ‘to support families just like yours’ and to help 
ensure that WDMH can continue to provide compassionate, excellent health care – close to home.  
 
Happy Holidays everyone! 
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Contact: 
Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
jadams@wdmh.on.ca 
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